
 
 
 
DECEMBER 2014 
Some highlights from the last few months.  Has been very busy at Acacia Ridge since I got 

home from my WEG advenures in mid September. 

 

December  -  Heathmont Roulette and his new rider, Verity Hayman, are well under way to 

cementing a top partnership.  They had their first outing to SVDC in mid December for some 

very good scores of 70% and  74% for a first and second in their two tests.  We were 

thrilled with his behaviour, he was totally chilled despite having served two mares that 

week.  We are looking forward to following the progress of Roulette and Verity, well done 

Verity and Roulette!! 

 

 

  


